The Child Care Tribune

Volume 1, Issue 1 Friday, May 7, 2021



THANK YOU!

CCRI celebrates frontline heroes on Child Care Provider Appreciation Day

ave you been reminded lately how important you are to the life of our community? On this Child Care Provider Appreciation Day, Child Care Resources Inc. would like to share how truly appreciative we are for all that you do.

Educators from all areas — administrative, teachers, support staff for both center-based and family child care homes — your passion for supporting children and families is nothing short of inspiring. We know how crucial and valuable these early years are to the children you are caring for. Please know that CCRI is here to support you, your programs, and your immensely important work.



We hope this newsletter brings a smile to your face, encourages you, and expresses our appreciation for the difficult but critical work you do day in and day out.

From all of us at Child Care Resources Inc., thank you!!

The most important people in a child's life are that child's parents and teachers. That means parents and teachers are the most important people in the world." - Mister Rogers

Governor, mayor highlight essential work of child care providers

North Carolina Governor Roy Cooper has issued a proclamation officially recognizing May 7th as Child Care Provider Appreciation Day!

Click here to read the proclamation.



Charlotte Mayor
Vi Lyles has also
issued a proclamation
recognizing May 7th as
Provider Appreciation
Day!

Click here to read the proclamation.

